
Packer Truck Purchase 

 The current fleet of packer trucks were originally purchased and used in the division of solid 

waste when the city did on street refuse collection. 

 Streets, Bridges & Harbor has never purchased new packer trucks. 

 Thirteen (13) Trucks are 2003, Two (2) are 2004, Three (3) are 2005, Three (3) are 2007. 

 Purchase is necessary due to five (5) packer trucks going out of service in one month and are not 

repairable. 

 Packer trucks are used in street sweeping, blight cleanup, alley cleaning and leaf collection. 

 A bid was put out to rent packer trucks but no bidders came back as a result. 

 An attempt was made to rent from multiple vendors but no trucks were found to be available. 

 

Purchase of three (3) used 25 yard packer trucks from Bell Equipment for $430,500. 

 All three (3) are 2016 Freightliner M2 Chassis. These are the same chassis, engine and 

transmission we currently have in a majority of our trucks. 

 Each truck cost is $143,500 

 Each truck is under 100,000 miles with under 300 engine hours. 

 25 yard Heil DP5000 bodies. These are similar to what SB&H currently has in use. 

 Bell Equipment is giving a $7,000 180 day warranty for parts and labor. 

 Trucks will be delivered in time for leaf season. 

Purchase of two (2) new 25 yard packer trucks from New Way Refuse Sales for $425,755.94 total 

 Purchase will be through Sourcewell pricing. 

 Each truck cost is $212,877.97 

 Trucks are brand new 2022 models on International chassis. 

 25 yard capacity. Same size as the trucks that they will be replacing. 

 


